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Having a Gratitude Attitude 

Gratitude is a word used to express thankfulness and 

praise. It is God’s will that His children have a general 

attitude of thanksgiving in both the blessings and the 

trials of life.  This should characterize their lives.  As a 

believer, we can have God’s peace and joy when we 

pray with a gratitude attitude.  (Phil. 4:6-8) 

A Prayer of Gratitude 

Here is a prayer you may find helpful to express your 

own gratitude attitude… 

Dear Lord, 

Thank You for Your amazing power and work in our 

lives, thank You for Your goodness and for Your 

blessings over us. Thank You that You can bring hope 

through even the toughest of times, strengthening us for 

Your purposes. Thank You for Your great love and care. 

Thank You for Your mercy and grace. Thank You that 

You are always with us and will never leave us. Thank 

You for Your incredible sacrifice on Calvary’s Cross so 

that we might have freedom and life. Forgive us for 

when we do not thank You enough, for who You are, for 

all that You do, for all that You've given. Help us to set 

our eyes and our hearts on You afresh. Renew our 

spirits, fill us with Your peace and joy. We love You and 

we need You, this day and every day. We give You 

praise and thanks, for You alone are worthy!   In Jesus' 

Name, Amen. 

HAVE A GRATITUDE ATTITUDE TODAY! 
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Preacher’s Ponderings by Jim Evans 
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Outdoor Visits 

Just a reminder that tenants 

may visit with up to 2 visitors on 

the shuffleboard court area only. 

These visits must be scheduled 

ahead of time with Marie in 

Supportive Housing at ext.228 

and are currently taking place 

Monday to Friday. 

What Do You Love About Canada? 

 
I am an old Canadian (95 years old) and I loved 
every moment of living in Canada! – Grace 
McDermott 

I am so glad I was born in 
Canada. I enjoyed all the 
freedom we have! – Alice 

Kopp 

Everything! I was 
proud to serve in the 

Canadian Army! – 
Bob Upper  

I am so happy in Canada! I 
love my cottage in Muskoka 
and living here at Pleasant 
Manor! - Maria Enns   

Everything! I have been living in 
Canada since 1955! I love that my 
huge family gets to live in Canada! 
– Henry Winter 

Canada is awesome! I 
especially love 

spending time in our 
beautiful cottage in 
Bracebridge! Karen 

Hildebrandt 
Everything! I was so grateful 
to have a job in Canada 
working as a seamstress! – 
Katrina Gottler 

It is the greatest country; we 
are blessed to live here. 
Rollande Gelson 

I love the freedom and 
wide-open spaces- John 

Guenther! 
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Outdoor Visits 
 

Just a reminder that outdoor visits are taking place. If you 
would like to book an appointment please email Chelsea at 
chelseab@radiantcare.net. Please visit the Radiant Care 

website for more information as there are many rules and 
regulations regarding these visits. 

 
  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Leah Turned 101!  

We celebrate everyone’s birthday in Heritage Place, but 

Leah Bannerman reached the milestone of 101 in June!  
 

 

 
July Birthdays 

• Anneliese Feiguth- July 
31 

 
We Welcome: 

• Merlin Bundy 

• Kathleen Mantha 

• Grace Petrucci  

• Rita Russell 
 

We Remember: 

• Margaret Ford 

• Nora McDougall  
 

 

Follow Radiant Care on 

Facebook and 

Instagram! 

Almost every day there is a 

new post with pictures of the 

residents and updates of 

what is going on at Radiant 

Care!   
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Father’s Day! We celebrated Father’s 
Day with Donuts and reminiscing about 
being a Dad or about our Dads! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

Outdoor Bubbles! 
One of the residents requested a bubble 
machine in the courtyard! Thank you to 
Sandra Bott for suppling the bubbles!  
 
 

 

 

Creative Creations  
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Enjoying June! Strawberry Week, Popsicles and 

More! 


